
RADIO 

WHIC 
BRECKINRIDGE BROADCASTING CO. 
DIAL 502-756-2105 
HARDINSBURG, KENTUCKY 40143 

February 18, 1969 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

This letter is to acknowledge your reception of 
Radio Station WHIC in Hardinsburg. Your letter has 
been read on this station over the air as a public 
interest item in our local news. We thank you for your 
fine letter and wish to congratulate you for your 
acomplishment. I was a ham at one time and know of 
the difficulties in finding the right signal at the 
right time. 

Yours t 

Willia'. . Jones, 
Chief gineer 
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